
      Buzz on over to Boulton  

For the 2020-2021 

Kindergarten Registration 

April 17th at 2:00 PM 

Dear Parents, 

 

It’s true! The exciting time has arrived that your five-year-old has been waiting for!  Your student 

must be 5 years of age on or before September 1st.  We, at Boulton, are delighted to invite you and 

your incoming Kindergarten student to attend the Boulton Kindergarten Open House/Registration 

for the 2020-2021 school year. 

 

This Kindergarten Open House/Registration will take place at 2:00 on Friday, April 17th.  At this 

time, you will meet a current Kindergarten Teacher as well as the Principal, Assistant Principal and 

other wonderful school members who will be on hand to greet you, give information and answer 

any questions you might have.  School personnel will be there to accept your completed registration 

forms, verify and receive documentation, and your food experience donation of $25.  Exact cash, 

check or credit card will be accepted. 

 

(Hint: if you want to bring in your own copies, it will save you having to wait in line to have copies 

made.  We are happy to help either way). 

 

If you have a special need for your child to attend a particular session, please indicate either AM or 

PM on the top right corner of the Student Information Form.  This will NOT be a guaranteed 

placement but will be taken into consideration during the scheduling of your child.  Come enjoy 

Popsicles with the Principal and see who your teacher will be on August 7th at 12 Noon.   

 

Please note that all registration and compliant immunization documents must be submitted for your 

child to be registered and assigned to a class.  We ask that all documents be turned into the office by 

May 11th.  If you are only waiting on immunizations, please turn in what you have.  Once your child 

has received their needed immunizations, please turn in the updated documentation as soon as 

possible.  We look forward to meeting you and your student-to-be on April 17th at 2:00 PM.   

 

See you soon! 

 

Tiffany Tuck, Principal 

Boulton Elementary 


